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La Crosse Area Rotary Clubs are collecting donationsl 

What: We are looking for the following donations: 

• Large sweatshirts, especially hoodies

•Tube socks
• Men's white t-shirts
• Flannel shirts (especially large sizes such as 4X)
• New or gently used winter boots
• Hats, especially waterproof/ with earflaps
• Gloves, especially waterproof

• Long underwear

• Sweatpants
• Men's & women's underwear
• Coffee
• Laundry soap

• Hand warmers

Financial contributions are also welcome; please make checks payable to Catholic 
Charities. 
When 6 Where: Drop off your donation during La Crosse area Rotary meetings 
between now and Thursday, November 14th. 
Who: Donations will be delivered to Catholic Charities for distribution to those in 
need. 
Questions? Contact Sarah Arendt-Beyer at sarendt@digisage.com. 

Thank you for your generous donation!


